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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Patty <pgeorgehair@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2018 12:08 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Please Postpone or hold the Public Hearing Open for ORD 18-18

  To: The St. Paul City Council and Council Member Henningson 

 

Hello,  

 

 I am asking you to please hold the public hearing open and postpone the vote over the issue of the 
rezoning at 2330 Long Ave. Ord 18-18 / LB 842RAY LLC. 

 

We, the businesses and residents of South St. Anthony Park have not been adequately informed on 
this rezoning, as well as, previous rezoning of the Baker East rezoning. We are being left out of the 
information loop because of a City glitch in the system and some did not receive zoning postcards by 
law. This has gone under the radar because of the glitch and we need more time to get the word out 
of our unhappiness of big developers moving into our neighborhoods without giving us a voice. This 
will adversely affect our parking shortage and overshadow (literally take away sun 4 months of the 
year) our 1 and 2 story houses, town houses, and businesses. We will lose green space, sun, and 
parking. There will be houses surrounded by taller buildings and blocking their view of the 
neighborhood, besides lessening their property values.  

  As a business owner in this area for 13 years , I am planning on a 30 year commitment to the area, 
but not if you take away all viable parking. My property value will go down. 

 

I hope you can postpone or hold the public hearing open for our neighbors to get their voices heard.  

Thank you, 

Patty George 

Salongeorgestpaul.com 


